Julie Hope

From: Steve Boyd <sdb®@shasta.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 8:03 AM

To: Clerk of the Board

Cc: Mary Rickert; David Kehoe; Stan Morgan; Les Baugh; Leonard Moty
Subject: Fine Appeal

I, Steven Boyd, am appealing to the Shasta County Board of Supervisors my family’s $1,000 fine resulting from punishing
Ordinance 719 that was implemented based on a non-existent water shortage and fabricated financial figures and
information for CSA #6 — Jones Valley Water.

Please confirm receipt of this emailed Appeal and advise as to the date and time of my appeal hearing.

Steven Boyd
sdb@shasta.com




